

## Our Mostly Agnostic Group Of Drunks

## Business Meeting

Month: March  
Meeting Date: 3/3/19

**Chairman:** Alex

**In Attendance:** Several Recovering Drunks

**GSR:** Kat

**Treasurer:** Justin

**Secretary:** Mikey

## Reports

**Treasurer:** Report submitted. Report attached. Treasurer will purchase supplies after counting inventory.

**GSR:** Report given. Max will be attending Area in St. Augustine.

**Website:** Need to coordinate with Intergroup rep to get announcements onto the site. Updating the REP section on site for mobile users. Need help with New Form submissions (contacting new members via text / email). Will coordinate with Max on this.

**Intergroup:** Many announcements coming up. Will get announcements to webmaster. Excellent representation for our group!

**Speaker Seeker:** TBD

**REP:** Central at noon on Wednesday, April 17<sup>th</sup>

**Chairs:** Friday, Meredith Sunday, Kat

## Old Business

We keep being moved or cancelled so we're considering alternate locations. The dog park is a possibility.

## New Business

\* At the beginning of our meeting, Alan stopped in to talk to us. He expressed concerns about the female church members being uncomfortable we're here. We offered to reach out to them and give them an opportunity to meet us and answer questions they might have to reassure them we're safe and in recovery. He said he didn't feel that's a good option. There's also the concern about moving

us around. He says it's not fair to us for him to move us from place to place but we told him that's perfectly fine with us and that we're flexible. He gave us all the impression that the main concern is that we can't be seen by anyone. The group discussed this after he left, and we agreed it made us feel a bit uncomfortable about being there. We discussed looking for other meeting spaces and will report back next business meeting.

- \* Mikey volunteered to speak to Edgar about meeting with Alan and the pastor as he's great at negotiating.

- \* We discussed the possibility of using Venmo / POS to collect 7th tradition donations for people that don't bring cash. There may be traditions considerations to look into. This was tabled until next business meeting.

- \* We need to create a Google Doc in order to update script changes along with other documents. Tabled until next business meeting.

Meeting closed, and everyone was in a fabulous mood.